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_ DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

PECIAL FORCES COMMAND (AIREORNE)
H-3531, 9TH INFANTRY LANE (STOP. A)
FORT'BRAGG; NORTH CAROLINA 28310

April 28; 2023

The Horiorable Richard Hudson:
United: States Representatwe
Attention: Kimberly Baldwin

225 Green Street; Suite 202

Fayetteville, North Carolina 28301

Dear Representative Hudson,

We appremate your recent letter regarding the issués raised by-Sergeant First. Class
hael Forbes.. .

FC Forbes" allegations very seriously; A
bes allegatmns to mcludé his curre

officer: was appamted as. the mvestngatmg fficer. That
Srselected to eonduct a thorough mvesti‘ ation because of

anestlgatlng ofﬁcer concluded

SFC Forbes' allegations-have ‘some factual (sic) base but are wildly divergent
from the minutia details of what actually took place, In essence, SF! 2
overexaggerates clrcumstances This Is.a trend throughout all the- taplcs?of thiis:
mvest:gatmn SFC Forbes seems to take routing work: disputes,

misunderstandings, ‘or relatively ‘minor issuies and turn them into something
Iatg'ér.__tﬁ  warranted. His reaction is: often aggressive and unpmfessxonal by
other witnesses.

In summary, we have mvestlgated all of SFC Forbes allegatlons oncefthey came: to
our aftention,:and we will-continug to take every prudent nieasure to inquiré it '
allegation..1 thank you for: your-finterest in thls matter and | hope the information’ we
provided was helpful. Please rest assured knowmg that we will coritinue to support our
sefvicenembers who bring forward any allegation of wrongdamg,

Sincerely,

Patrick R. Nelson
Colonel, U:S. Ammy
Chief of Staff
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